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Comments: I believe that the Roadless Rule is essential, particularly in the Tongass. Changing it to allow

exploitation of the is at best a loathsome act of hypocrisy for an agency which should be protecting our

environment and more accurately a crime against the future of humanity. Neither logging nor development are

appropriate in any area which is either still a wilderness or has been left along long enough to regain it's

wildness. Especially since the profit would go to corporations that have no regard for anyone else's health,

particularly that of the indigenous peoples of Alaska. No. Just no.

 

Regards, Cynthia Dye
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